
 
The Polish Judges'Assotiation IUSTITIA is higly concerned with the measures taken by the Turkish 
government, which result in the limitation of the independence of the judiciary. Therefore "Iustitia" shall 
request to suspend Turkish High Council for Judges and Prosecutors (HSYK) the status of Observer to 
the European Network of Councils  of the Judiciary (EJCN). 

Yours sincerely, 

on behalf Polish Judges' Assotiation "IUSTITIA" 

Małgorzata Stanek 


